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Pinellas Bayway Trail Closing Temporarily 

St. Petersburg, FL – Beginning Wednesday, May 29, the Pinellas Bayway Trail from 

Bacopa Lane S. to Avenue of States Drive will close to pedestrians, bicyclists and other 

users for approximately 1 week, weather permitting.  

 

Drivers traveling on SR 679 (Pinellas Bayway) should not be impacted during this around-

the-clock closure.   

Advanced warning signs have been installed on each side of the pedestrian trail to alert 

the public of the planned closure.  

The City of St. Petersburg will be performing utility maintenance activities along the SR 

679 Pinellas Bayway Pedestrian Trail. For more information on this temporary closure, 

please call 813-975-6060 or email us at roadwork@dot.state.fl.us       
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